
Dear Christina 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
I advise that I have reviewed the transcript and that there is one minor correction to be made on 
page CA105 - Jane Sharp is not Executive Director of VPELA but is an Executive Board Member of 
VPELA.   
  
Further, although not a transcript correction, I note on Page CA111, in answer to a question from 
Senator Boyle, I answered that the consultation process is funded by the local Council.  Since 
answering that question, i have been advised that this not strictly correct as the consultation 
process is often funded by the applicant applying for the planning scheme amendment and not the 
local Council.  I am informed that this cost can be quite high and in some cases in excess of $100,000 
which includes application fee, costs of advertising notices, planning panel costs (accommodation, 
mileage) and venue hire for hearings.   
  
Finally, I advised the Senate Committee that I would forward copies of a VPELA seminar into 
windfarms.  I have already forwarded these to you however if you have not received them, please 
advise and I will re-send. 
  
Please call with any queries 
  
Regards 
  
Jane Sharp 
 


